
 
    

 

    
 

Watsonville COMMUNITY BAND 77th  
ANNIVERSARY CONCERT 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 10, 2024 ~ 2:00 PM ~ FREE 
SCOTTS VALLEY CULTURAL & PERFORMING ARTS Center 

(Next to the Scotts Valley Library) 

You are invited to hear a variety of music by this 
world-traveled band. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CLASSICAL GUITAR AND CLARINET PERFORMANCE AT 

THE CLUBHOUSE 
Friday, August 16th. 3 - 4 pm ~ Light Snacks 

 
A captivating concert for clarinet and guitar duo featuring music 

from Argentina, Brazil, Italy, and Portugal. 
 

Guitarist Bowen Zheng, master’s degree from the prestigious 
John Hopkins Peabody Music Conservatory. 

 
Clarinetist Renzo DeCarlo, accomplished performer with the 
Tallahassee Symphony, Space Coast Symphony, Florida State 

University Orchestra, and the Peabody Conservatory. 
 

Sponsored by the William H. Nadeau Memorial Fund. 
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WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 

 
FRI. AUG. 9 

 EXERCISE CLASS                            10:00 AM 
     CARDS                                                  1:00 PM 

SAT. AUG. 10 
    CLUBHOUSE RENTED   
 

SUN. AUG. 11 
      
      

MON. AUG. 12 
    EXERCISE CLASS                             10:00 AM 
    CARDS                                                   1:00 PM 
    BILLIARDS                                           1:00 PM 
        

TUES. AUG. 13 
   AERO. CLASS                                     10:00 AM 
  

WED. AUG. 14 
 

     
                            THURS. AUG. 15 
   EXERCISE CLASS                              10:00 AM 
   ACTIVITIES MEETING                      10:30 PM  
  

FRI. AUG. 16 
   EXERCISE CLASS                              10:00 AM 
   GUITAR/CLARINET                             4:00 PM                   
   PERMORMANCE  
 
 
 
 
 
   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
   

       DICK HANCEY                        10TH 
       ROXANNE DWYER                14TH  
        DAVID JOHNSON              11TH  
       BARBARA BROGAN         13TH  
       RALPH EVANS                   16TH  
       CINDY MORE                     16TH  
         
 
 
 
 

  

 
   

   31 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
    

 

 
   
From the Management Committee 
 
A lot of big projects are underway in our park these days. The MC is making every effort to 
keep the partners informed at our general meetings on the 4th Tuesday of each month, but 
we understand that not all partners are able to attend, nor do we always know what may be 
of interest to all partners. 
Our staff has been doing an excellent job of managing many of these projects in-house to 
help keep our costs down. However, they have also been subjected to many daily 
interruptions with questions, often the same question, from different partners while 
performing their duties. Staff includes the park manager, maintenance supervisor and 
employees, the office manager, and all the assistant managers. Each of these employees is 
paid by us by the hour, so constant interruptions and your questions/suggestions while they 
are working is costing all of us real dollars. 
Ultimately, the management committee is responsible for making decisions for the smooth 
operation of this park. Here are the most effective ways to bring our attention to your 
questions and concerns. 
 

1. File a blue sheet. These are available in the office and will go directly to the 
management committee for consideration at their next team meeting. 
NOTE: Do not give any requests to any single member of the staff. The committee 
has a process to follow so this is the most secure way of having your request or 
comments heard/acted upon. 

2. Email the MC Chair (Tim Willoughby at redmtn2@comcast.net). He will take your 
questions/concerns to the next team meeting. 

3. Attend the MC meetings on the fourth Tuesday of the month and raise your question 
there. 
NOTE: If you cannot attend the meeting, you can always view the meeting notes on 
our website: http://wwww.springlakespark.org. Password is pepperoni. 

4. Volunteer for the MC! We still have room for another volunteer on the committee. 
 

We do also need to remind everyone that Park rules state that "conduct that constitutes a 
“substantial annoyance" to any of our staff or partners will not be tolerated. Thank you! 

 
  

   
 

JOIN US FOR THE ACTIVIES MEETING  
   THURSDAY, AUG. 15TH ~ 10:30 AM  

AT THE PARTY HOUSE 

about:blank


 
    

 

 

 

 

 



 
    

 

CALLING ALL ARTISTS AND CRAFTERS! 
 

 
 

Save the Date 
 

We will be having our second annual Art and Craft Fair Saturday October 5th. 
We had a wonderful turnout last year and everyone enjoyed coming out to shop and meet 

our local artists. 
 

More detailed information will be coming. 
 

Until then, if you would like more information or would be interested in being on the 
planning committee, please contact Judy Ferguson (408)921-5246 or email 

jjjudy52@hotmail.com 
It is ok to text my number. 

 
 
 

The Clubhouse has been rented on Saturday, August 10th for a private event, please be 
respectful of the space. Thank you! 

 
 

 
 
 

Please Welcome 
Tom Wilson and Teresa Murphy, Space 52 
Tom: Phone# 831-345-3816, Email: capitolaguy@gmail.com 
Teresa: Phone# 831-332-4181, Email: clearwatermermaid@gmail.com  

 
Joye Johnson, Space 223 
Phone# 831-566-5393, Email: ohhjoye@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 

 
 Partners Corner 

WANTED: Looking for a used wheelchair lift or stair lift for my mother who lives in 
the park. Please contact Daine Molnar at (831)234-0315 
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